
Sewer and Water Committee Meeting 

10/01/2013  

 

 
Where:  Township Office                                   When:  10:00A .M. 
 
Who Present:   Andrew Kemper, Peggy Anderson & Bruce Petersen  
 

Discussion Points: 

 
>> Discussed the Roy Kangus water situation on Main Street. It was the committees      
 consensus that the Township should bring water from the water-line along 
 the west side of the road to his property line. Then he is responsible from that  
 point in to his house – the Township would charge him a $600.00 new hookup 
 fee.  
>> Ultimately, “within reason” the Twp. is responsible for getting the water service 
 to the landowners property boundary. Sometimes it is a costly for the Twp. to  
 do this like this case where a directional drilling machine is required.  Yet on 
 other occasions the Twp. might only have to bear the cost from a very close 
 supply line to an adjacent lot line. 
>> The Water and Sewer ordinance needs to have some wording inserted stating the 
 Twp. responsibility to supply a water service line to the landowners property 
 boundary – within reason/Twp. cost. 
>> The special Twp. Trustee meeting and decision concerning this water supply issue 
 and the need to directionally drill will be revisited at the October 14, 2013 
 Township meeting. 
>> Adjourned by Peggy at 10:18A.M.  
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
 
 
 
Bruce Petersen 
Township Supervisor 


